
Conservation	Commission	Meeting,	Via	Zoom	
January	21,	2021	

	
Minutes	taken	by	Ruth	Gutman	
	
Present	at	the	meeting	were	members:	
John	Bozak,	Ruth	Gutman,	Dan	Blanchette,	Jerry	Lanoie,	Nancy	Rogers	(alternate)	
	
Guests:	Ryan	Mackenzie,	Ben	Jankowski	
	
The	meeting	of	the	Conservation	Commission	was	called	to	order	by	John	via	Zoom	at	6:35	
PM.	
	

Minutes	from	the	December	meeting	were	approved.	
	
Eagle	Scout	Project	at	Nesbitt	Pond	
Eli	Tetreault	has	officially	completed	the	Nesbitt	Pond	project.	It	looks	great	and	is	an	asset	
to	the	town.	The	meeting	with	the	abutters	will	be	held	later	in	the	year.	
	
Eagle	Scout	Project	at	the	Community	Forest	
Dan	walked	the	forest	with	Ryan.	All	looked	good	and	it	will	be	a	fun	addition	to	the	main	
trail.	
	
	

Winter	Talk	
Douglas	Hitchcox	of	Maine	Audubon	has	agreed	to	do	a	Zoom	presentation	on	our	native	
birds.	Ruth	will	coordinate	with	him	to	work	out	the	details.	
	
Ideas	for	2021	calendar	
Small	woodlot	owners	
Recycling	
Lebanon	trail	map	
Address	locking	of	the	Hebo	Hybo	gate	which	limits	access	to	the	community	forest	
	
The	meeting	came	to	a	close	at	7:11	PM.	
	
The	next	meeting	will	be	February	18,	2021.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Ruth	Gutman	


